
Coastal Quilter's Guild
General Meeting Minutes
6-8-00

• Meeting held at St Andrew's Presbyterian Church and called to order at 7:07pm by
President Ranell Hansen
Diane Eardley introduced the guests and new members
Show & Tell
Suzy Carter reported that approximately 40 + 20 Community quilts were presented to
the Health Center at Samarkand. Ann Cox-Smith from Samarkand graciously
accepted the gifts, members showed many ofthem to the membership
Betty Kelly reported on workshops and Joe Cunningham and "The Joy of Quilting"
Kristin Otte spoke about the challenge quilts, the theme is "Wish You Were Here",
the maximum size is 24". Our contact in New Zealand is Marjorie Hurst, their show
is September zs", Kristin challenged us to submit some mini's for their show
Leslie Hogan reported on the quilt show, needs an Educational Committee chair for
the quilt show. Next meeting 6-28.
Betty Kelly, Anne Braddock and Judy Stanton of the quilt show Acquisitions
Committee gave guidelines, they would like photos and a lot of entries.
Evelyn Gorrindo gave guidelines for the quilt show boutique - small items-baby
quilts, wall hangings, pot holders, mini quilts, pins, kits...... Applications for the
quilt show entries are in the newsletter and applications for the botique are at this
meeting /I ~ t.
Desiree ~ will produce the Christmas boutique
Carol Meyers announced that she has tickets for each member to sell for the
Opportunity quilt, and post cards were being produced
Ranell announced that Meghan Miley has produced our new website at
www.CoastalOuilters.com. Photo's welcome
The Charm Exchange was a great success thanks to the organization of Joyce Ball
Block of the month was won by Joyce Ai=r"aSr:/ ~6~ f\-,t+rim-s,s
Rane11asked membership to save labels from Hobbs batting
Break
Door Prizes
Speaker Sally Collins - on mini quilts
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RESPECTFULLYSUBA11TTED

•
MICHELLE PEERSON


